Wednesday,	18	September	2013	09:50
------------	----	-----------	------	-------

There will be a meeting for girls fast-pitch softball from 8 p.m. to 9 p.m. Sunday night at the Liberal Recreation Center.

This meeting is only for the parents of kids who are interested in girls softball. Any parents whose kids are interested in playing are welcome to attend.

This summer there were traveling teams that competed in the 8U, 10U, 12U, 14U and 16U ages groups, and three city league teams comprised of kids aged 8-14.

For further information contact Mike Aichelle at (620) 629-0884